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September 21, 1977

Mr. Ernest R. Cooper
National Radio Club

5 Anthony Street
Provincetown, Mass. 02657
Dear Mr. Cooper:

Thank you very much for your letter dated September 13,1977
and for being one of our listeners out of Puerto Rico.

We never receive your October 1975 letter and that's why
you do not received any answer from us.

We are enclosing a coverage map of our Station WUNO and
some 'Stickers".

Cordially yours,
SAN JUAN BROADCASTING CORP.
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Chief Engineer
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